

## **BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE**

Low and no water pressure in Phase 3 of Evergreen Lifestyle Village Broadacres

8 August 2022

Dear Residents,

Further to our previous note on the above matter on 25 July 2022, I apologise for inadvertently not including Wilma Swart, Village Manager and Jason Panter of EPI as members of the Infrastructure and Development subcommittee.

The engineer's report has been received and EPI is involved in seeking solutions to the problem with the support of the subcommittee.

Best,

Laurraine Lotter Chairman